
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Marin City Public Housing - Lighting Energy Efficiency 
Upgrades project in fiscal year 2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is Marin Housing Authority of the County of 
Marin, located at 4020 Civic Center Drive, San Rafael, CA 94903.  
 
The funding would be used to perform energy efficiency upgrades to the lighting and power 
infrastructure throughout the historic 296-unit Golden Gate Village public housing complex in 
Marin City, including the installation of 524 energy efficient LED exterior lighting fixtures. The 
historic district’s internal and external lighting and power line networks have not been upgraded 
in any substantial way since their original construction in 1960. The existing are not only energy 
inefficient, but extremely costly to maintain and challenging to keep in working order. This 
project would result in significant energy savings, carbon emission reductions, and annual cost 
savings from both lower utility bills and reduced maintenance. 
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


